
Report on Awareness and sensitization programme on “Sexual Harassment 

of Women at Workplace (prevention, Prohibition and redressal) Act 2013” 

 

As per the Ministry letter dated 21st October 2022, and the letter from Ministry 

of Women and child development, Govt of India dated 13.10.2022  Our 

Institute had organised an awareness and sensitization programme on “Sexual 

Harassment of  Women at workplace (Prevention, Prohibition, and 

redressal), Act 2013”  on 29. 11.2022 At 2PM in our Auditorium. Dr. Minati 

Behera, Chairperson, State commission for Women, Govt of Odisha was invited 

as guest speaker. 

All the employees as well as contractual/ outsourced staff had attended the 

programme. 

 


